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April 22, 1993 

Ward Hand
 
Loralane Garon
 
113 Fessenden st
 
PortlanCi,ME 04103
 

Re: 42 Cushman st 
CBL: 056-D-003 

Dear Mr. Hand & Ms. Garon, 

I am sending you this letter to request an inspection at the property which 
you own or manage at the above listed address. 

This is for the city of portland's program to inspect all multi-family 
buildings in the city every 5 years. 

Please contact me in this office at 874-8300 X8707 between 7:00-9:00AM or 
3:00-3:30PM to make arrangements to inspect the building. 

sincerely, 

Kathleen Lowe 
Code Enforcement Officer 

389 Congress Street . Portland, Maine 04101 . (207) 874-8704 


